
GHMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Have a great day! 
 

Monday,  November 21 ,  201 6 

SWIM TEAM: 
• Grizzlies Swim Team sign up meeting today at NB in the TLC room.  The swim team 

is open to all 6/7/8 boys and girls.  The TLC room will be closed while the meeting is 
on. 
 

BASKETBALL: 
• The Grade 7/8 Girls Game Scheduled for after school vs Monterey today is 

cancelled. 
• The Grade 8 Boys game vs Monterey today may have the time moved to 3:45 due to 

the girls game being cancelled. Listen for an update later today. 
• Grade 8 Boys Team practice tomorrow at 7:15 am 
• Grade 6/7 Girls host Monterey Tuesday at 3:45pm 

 

BEGINNER STRINGS: 
• After School from 2:50 - 3:50 

JAZZ BAND: 
• Tomorrow morning starting at 7:45 

 

Period 5 Group:  
• We meet in the TLC in period 5 today for an activity to learn about ‘Cognitive Maps’. 

 

Grizzly Wear for Sale! 
• Please check out the brochure sent to your parents last week. There is a whole new 

line of Grizzly Wear for you to order before Christmas! We have a colour guide 
taped on the office desk and several size samples on a rack in the office. If you 
want your gear before Christmas, you need to order before the end of the day, 
November 30. Let’s see if every one of us can set a target to wear our Grizzly wear 
on the last day of school before Christmas!! Let’s try to have every GHMS student 
and staffer have at least one item of Grizzly wear!! 

 
Pancake Breakfast:  

• Our annual Pancake Breakfast happens the morning of December 13th. Many thanks 
to coordinator  Renata Kolodzi, our PAC, those of you who have kindly volunteered in 
the past, and those who we need to volunteer this year! Renata’s team require a 
dozen parent helpers to make the event run smoothly.  Please note the volunteer 
form at the bottom of the attached invitation J. 
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November 23 is Device Free and Play Outside Day:  
• We have scheduled one day per month to be electronic-free days at GHMS. 

This Wednesday is Day 2 in a year-long program to reduce electronic gaming 
time and encourage students to play outside. We have closed the computer 
lab on sunny days a further dozen times this year and encouraged students 
to play outside. The program is going very well!  

 

 
 
 


